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Library Foundation of Los Angeles Celebrates 30th Anniversary 
 

 
  

(Los Angeles, CA – February 8, 2022) This year, the Library Foundation of Los Angeles (LFLA)  
honors 30 years of partnership with the Los Angeles Public Library (LAPL) since its founding in 
February 1992. A product of the Save the Books campaign, the LFLA  has spent three decades as 
a strong advocate for the work of libraries in L.A. communities, presenting dynamic public 
programs, and fundraising for some of the Los Angeles Public Library’s signature initiatives. The 
yearlong celebration will include special programming, engaging activities, and special 
promotions through The Library Store. For more information on the LFLA's 30th anniversary, 
visit lfla.org/thirty.  
  
For the past 30 years, the Library Foundation of Los Angeles has raised over $150 million for  
programs and services offered through the LAPL. Funds raised by LFLA have created programs 



that promoted literacy and helped students to succeed, equipped libraries with updated 
technology, and supported life-long learning such as adult literacy services. 
 

###  
  

About the Library Foundation of Los Angeles  
The Library Foundation of Los Angeles supports the Los Angeles Public Library in its effort to provide all 
3.8 million Angelenos with equitable access to thousands of free programs, resources, and services. 
Through fundraising, advocacy, and innovative programs, the Library Foundation strengthens the 
Library's commitment to educate and empower every individual in our city’s diverse communities. At 
the Foundation, we are committed to keeping the Library thriving for generations to come and to 
providing all Angelenos with the tools to enrich and improve their lives. For more information, please 
visit lfla.org.  
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